
ANNOUNCEMENT 

SEMINAR ON HIMALAYAN GEOLOGY 

The third Seminar on Himalayan Geology organised by the Wadia Institute of 
Himalayan Geology, Delhi, will be held sometime in December 1972, at which papers 
on various aspects of Himalayan Geology will be read and discussed. The exact 
date and place of the meeting will be announced later. 

Authors are requested to send their papers by 15th October 1972. The papers 
that are accepted will be published in Vol. III of HIMALAYAN GEOLOGY by the end 
of June 1973. Interested participants will please write immediately giving their 
name, designation, address and title/subject of the paper to be presented, to Dr. 
A. G. Jhingran, Hon. Director, Wadia Institute of Himalayan Geology, Delhi 
University Campus, Delhi-7. 

STRATEGIC MINERALS OF I:-\DIA 

The School of Studies in Geology, Vikram University, is holding a Symposium 
on 'Strategic minerals of India' in the last week of February 1973. The subjects 
for discussion include: 

1. Grouping of strategic and critical minerals of India. 
2. Geological and geographical occurrence of strategic minerals. 
3. Sufficiency, deficiency and procurement of the minerals. 
4. Conservation and substitution of critical minerals. 

Further particulars may be obtained from the Convener of the Symposium. 
School of Studies in Geology, Vikram University, Ujjain. 


